
  

 
 

Osgoode Hall Law School and The University of 
Toronto, Faculty of Law, would like to invite you to 
participate in the fifteenth annual Public Interest 

Day.  Come learn about social justice opportunities 
at an Information Networking Fair with various 

public interest employers. 
  

Friday March 18, 2016 
2:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m 

 
Lamont Learning Centre 

The Law Society of Upper Canada  
Osgoode Hall, 130 Queen Street West. Toronto 

 
To register for Public Interest Day, please RSVP 

under the “Events” tab of www.utlawcareers.ca. 
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